
 
 
 

Some photos from this week in Reception and us supporting Children in Need!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you need to speak with us, you can catch us at the end of the school day or email the school office on 
admin2332@welearn365.com 

Have a lovely weekend! Miss Stanley, Mrs Vallins and the Reception Team. 

Maths:  
 

Next week in Maths, the children will be 
learning about ‘part, part, whole’ models. 

They will be thinking about what the 
numbers one, two and three are made up 

of.  

Topic:  
 

Next week, we will be learning about how to be safe when out and about and crossing 
the road.  

 
 

Phonics: 
 

Next week in Phonics, we are learning 
some more new sounds.  

The sounds are: 
‘b’ and ‘f’ 

Please help the children to find objects in 
your home or think of objects that begin 

with these sounds. 
 

Reception Weekly Round-Up! 
Friday 17th November 2023 

 

How you can help at home... 
• Share a book and read with your child every night. 
• Talk with your child about their day at school. 
• Please encourage your child to become independent in using a knife and fork effectively.  
• Please encourage your child to be responsible for gathering their belongings in the morning and putting on their 

coats independently, to help them do so in school.  

 
Dates for the diary: 
Christmas Craft Day - Wednesday 6th December – time TBC 
Reception Christmas Play - Tuesday 12th December – 10am and 2pm 
Emscote PTA Christmas Fair - Friday 15th December – time TBC 
 
 
 

 
 
    

Message from Miss Stanley and Mrs Vallins: 
We have our very own Starbucks Café in Reception for the children to play in. We would LOVE the children to visit the 
real Starbucks with their grown ups and send us pictures in on Seesaw or printed copies or email them through to the 
office! Thank you! 
 
 
 

 
 
    

   
 

 
 


